
 

  

 

 
Temporary road closure: Old Humber Crescent at Forest Heights Boulevard 
 
Effective Tuesday, Sept. 5  
 
An underground inspection is required on Old Humber Crescent at Forest Heights Boulevard. To 
complete the work safely and efficiently, this area will be temporarily closed from Tuesday, Sept. 
5 until Friday, Sept. 29. Traffic detours will be in place during construction and access to 
residences will remain available. In the event of inclement weather or unfavourable site 
conditions, the work may be extended as required.  
 

 
 
Thank you for your understanding.   
 
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call 
the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 


